
*APPEAL* 

 

You all are aware that an Advisory Committee is constituted with senior 

members of our association. They provide us guidance for improvement and 

strengthening of our association. As suggested by the Advisory Committee, our 

Managing Committee in its meeting held on 28-6-19 decided to collect Rs.50/- 

(every month) from every member to strengthen our funds position. Hence an 

appeal is being made that every member is requested to give standing 

instructions to his pension paying branch to deduct Rs.50/- from his pension 

account and credit to our association account. The details of our association 

account are furnished as under: SBHREA SBI, Gunfoundry Br., SB A/c No. 

52019745970 IFSC No. SBIN0020066 Many of the Pensioners’ Associations are 

following this way of collecting funds to lessen the burden on members. Now 

that our apex organisation SBRA takes up legal matters on behalf of its 

affiliates we may have to share the proportionate expenditure. We request 

you all to accordingly issue instructions to your pension paying branch and 

strengthen SBHREA.  

General Secretary  

SBHREA. 




